
 

 

USD #293 Quinter Public Schools is seeking applicants for a full time high school 
secretary. 

Applications for this position can be obtained on the school’s website at 
www.quinterschools.org by selecting the District Information-Job Openings tab, or by 
contacting the District Office at (785) 754-2470. 

 

 

USD #293 is an equal opportunity employer 

 

High School Secretary 


